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SCA Nutrition Menus



SCA School Calendar

 





 



 



 



 



 

If you have a middle school scholar who would be interested in
attending this event, click on the link below to register: 



Registration

 

Middle/Upper Grades Parents:
This is just a reminder that morning drop off does
not begin until 7:15am behind the gym.  Please
wait until the cones have been removed to drop

off your scholar.
 



 



Prom Donation

 



Scintilla Charter Academy would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Scintilla Charter Academy directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.


